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Items of interest are welcome for the newsletter.  

The Story of another hobby you enjoy.  
Items for sale. 

 Photo and article about a project you have made. 
Your Own Story. 

 
 

Club Meeting to be held on 21st of September 2024 at 9:00 AM 
 

Get the latest Info on the Move. 
Come to the meeting to hear the latest developments and have your say. 
 

Safety Tip for September 
 
For your power leads to last a long while without a problem you need to look after them. Don’t drive 
over them. void cuts and abrasions that damage the insulation. Don’t lay a lead on wet ground. If you 
store a lead on a drum or frame, unwind it completely before using it. There are ways to fold them so 
they won’t tangle. If you look online! It works just as well to roll a lead up in a loop about an arm span 
and go in a clockwise direction, have the lead unplugged from both ends. This allows any twists to be 
flicked out of the lead. When finished insert the plug in the socket. For extra safety you can have your 
leads Test and Tagged. 
 



When working with power leads you should have a RCD in use also. Either in the garage or hard wired 
in the house. 
On appliance leads of small appliances and battery chargers. If they have short leads if you hang them 
up this will stop most of the twisting and kinks. Figure 8 leads very easily develop twists and tangles.  
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Show and Tell 

 
Peter Fisher has made this lidded box, possibly Ash and he 
has finished it with Bees Wax 
 

 
 
It was good to have Ken Wraight visit. These two 
boxes are Twist boxes made from Dead Finish with 
Ancient Kanuka finials and finished with lacquer. 

 
Adrift box is on the left and In Flight is on the right. Adrift 
is made using White B? (Ken you need to write more 
clearly), Burl and Ancient Kanuka. In Flight uses Dead 
Finish, Ebony and Ancient Kanuka.  

A pencil holder, also made by Ken using Black Heart 
Sassafras.  All have been finished with lacquer. 
 



 
Bob Porter has carved and painted this giraffe.  The lidded 
box is made using Jacaranda and finished with Bees Wax. 

 
Joe Van Koerverden has made thes 2 bowls and the 
lidded box.  The wood is unknown however the finish 
is Glow. 
 

 
Ian Beckett has made these bottle stoppers and 
finished them with Shellawax. 

 
Another of Ian’s kit less pens. 

?? – ?? 
We have more than 20 members, if everyone shared one story about their other interests, we would 
have enough articles for a little more than 2 years and I wouldn’t have to ‘harass’ people ;-( 
 
Who would like to offer an article for next month? Don’t be shy.  

Session Times 
Our weekly hands-on session times are: 

Tuesday, 7:00 pm -10:00 pm 
 Wednesday, 8:00 am – Noon 

Thursday, 7:00 pm – 10:00 pm 
 

Monthly Meeting on the third Saturday of the Month, 9:00 am.   
Except December. 

 
We appreciate the opportunity from Bunnings to raise funds at their stores. 

   They support us so please support them. 
 


